THS Band & Orchestra Booster Meeting

7:00 p.m., Dec. 2, 2024 in person in the band room and via Google
Meets

Attendees

Melissa Cochran, President; Kristy Dana, Treasurer; Crystal Gard, Vice President;
James Irving, Band Director; Amy Reyes, Social Media

Band/Orchestra and Family members

Treasurer Search

We are looking for a parent to volunteer to be co-treasurer. This would involve
working with our current treasurer and taking over as treasurer next year. If you
are interested, please email thsbandboostersor@gmail.com.

Wreath Sales

Thank you to everyone who bought/sold wreaths! We sold a total of 134 wreaths
(including swag and garland). Students will receive money in their accounts for
any orders associated with them, sometime in January.

Craft Fair, 12/7

This is a big fundraiser for us! It's a lot of fun. A large variety of vendors. There are
a lot of different jobs for everyone.

Note:

e We need more students and parents to volunteer on Saturday. We also need a
couple more people to donate soup for our concessions stand (store-bought or
homemade). There is a signup system on signup.com to volunteer (see email
from Irving).

e On Friday and Saturday, volunteers should come in through the main
entrance. The Craft Fair will be in the Commons.

e Ifyou are volunteering at the wreath table, dress warmly as the table will be
outside. (We plan to have a heating device out there as well.)

e Please parkin the swim center parking lot.

We need someone to volunteer to help organize the show for next year.


mailto:thsbandboostersor@gmail.com

Concert
Our first concert of the school year is almost here!

e 7 p.m.December 12,2024
e Rehearsals: December 4th and 11th, 4-6pm

We will be selling flowers at the concert as a fundraiser.

Survey
14 parents responded to the survey, thank you! Majority prefer online meetings, so
we will continue to have meetings in-person and online.

Donations

Our fundraising events, such as can drives and Craft Fair, bring in only about 50% of
our budget. We rely on donations to help fill the gap. Please spread the word that
we accept monetary donations at
https:/www.tigardhighbandboosters.com/direct-donations/.

We also accept donations of snacks and other items throughout the year.

Information
Most information is sent via email. Please make sure your students check their email
on a regular basis.

Next Meeting
Boosters will meet at 7 p.m., Monday, 1/6/24, at the Band room and via Google Meets.
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